Greeters

You will be the first smiling face someone will see entering our church. Thank You for Greeting this weekend.

You should be at church 20 minutes prior to the service.

Come to the workers room for your Greeter tags. They

Are on a hook to your left when entering the room.

We would like for you to Greet in the hallway close to the second set of doors to the main entryway. A handshake or a smiling welcome is all that is required of you. During flu season, a bumping of elbows or knuckles is recommended rather than a handshake.

Thank You for welcoming our congregation into our church.